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March 9th, 1933.

G. H. Fletcher, Esc., 
The Union.

Dear Mr. Fletcher,

I have your letter of March 8th 
in which you inform me of the action taken by 
the Studentsf Executive Council with reference 
to Mr. Barclay and Mr. Letitsky. I shall report 
this to Corporation. 7/hat action that body will 
take regarding students and others associated with 
the ’’Black Sheep”, I cannot tell, but the whole 
matter will be placed before them.

Yours faithfully,

Brineipal


